
DCM REPORT 11/7/2024 

Good evening District 11.  I hope Everyone had a great month and a wonderful Halloween.  
If anyone is interested there are some chocolate bars by the coƯee.  Please take them so I 
don’t have to eat any more. 

On October 10th I hosted the Legacy of Service: AA Service Manual and Concepts Study.  
Again there were no attendees.  I spoke about it at the Fall Committee Meeting and had a 
couple of people interested. 

On October 19th I attended the NIA20 Fall Committee Meeting.  We Discussed Area 
Finances and the NIA20 Primary Purpose Register (PPR) and a Motion for Area Trusted 
Servants to use their designated Microsoft 365 emails.  A majority of comments were in 
support of this motion.  I spoke in support citing my experience with our own DCM email 
and the 10 years of knowledge at my fingertips, which has been valuable from time to time.  
One comment opposed was whether this could bar someone from being able to hold a 
position due to not having the ability to access their area email.  Both the proposed PPR 
and Motion are attached in the Preliminary Winter Assembly PDF that was attached in the 
District Business Meeting email. 

I also grabbed Spanish copies and some more English copies of the 2024 Final Conference 
Report 

At our last business meeting I may have miscommunicated and wanted to clear the air.  
As we are a hybrid meeting, zoom attendance is equitable to in-person attendance.  I will 
accept nominations and standings for District positions from anyone attending virtually or 
in-person, so long as the individual is present in one form or another.  If I misspoke and 
conveyed something other than that I apologize as it was not my intention.  
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